
March 23, 2025

Rock Your Socks Day!
BHS recognized World Down Syndrome

Day on Friday, March 21, when we all
“rocked our socks” to create a global
voice for advocating for the rights,

inclusion, and well-being of people with
Down syndrome. 

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events
End of 3rd Marking Period

Cabaret @ 6:30 pm

Schools closed - Professional
Development Day

Schools closed - Professional
Responsibilities Day

Spring Fling @ 7:00 pm

3rd MP Report Card
Distribution

DESSA Testing beigns

Report Card Distribution

Spring Instrumental Concert

3/27

3/27

3/28

3/31

4/5

4/9

4/9

4/9

4/15

Parent Climate Survey
Please take the time to

review the separate email
sent regarding the parent

climate survey.  Link to
the survey is to the right.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo


Additional
Announcements
Course Selection

Congratuations

Counselors are still completing course
selection in English classes.  If you
student missed their session, there will
be makeups in the cafeteria with their
school counselor.  Rising seniors should
stop by C3 during lunches.

Presentation 4-7-25


